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We live on the East Coast where we also grow and harvest oysters in The Great Bay of NH &
Maine. BUT we do not need to poison the waters to do so. These ecosystems are very fragile due to
pollution from sewage, recreation, runoff from farms, and acid rain!! Cleaning up the waters will go
a long way to make THEM SUITABLE FOR THE OYSTERS. Even small amounts can start killing
vital organisms. Adding more chemicals will only harm other marine life, and even shore birds.
 


